
 
 

INVITATION TO BID ON TOWN PAVING PROJECT 
 

The Towns of Mapleton, Castle Hill, and Chapman are accepting bids for 
paving.  Bid form and packet are available at the town office or online at 
www.mapleton.me.  Bids must be received by the town office no later than 
2 o’clock p.m. on Thursday, April 03, 2025.  Bid opening will take place 
on Thursday, April 3, 2025 at 2:00PM.  Late bids will not be opened or 
considered.  Bids must be clearly labeled “Paving Bid” and submitted in a 
sealed envelope to: 
 

Towns of Mapleton, Castle Hill, and Chapman 
Attn: Paving Bid 

PO Box 500 
Mapleton, ME 04757 

 
For more information contact the Town Office at 764-3754. 

 

 

Towns of Mapleton, 
Castle Hill and Chapman 
P.O. Box 500, 103 Pulcifur Road 

Mapleton, Maine 04757 
Telephone/Fax (207) 764-3754 

 
 

Road Commissioner 
Chris Woodworth 

 
 

www.mapletontownoffice.com 


